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September 24, 2002 
 
 
VIA EMAIL, FACSIMILE, and U.S. MAIL 
 
Carole J. Washburn 
Office of the Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

Re: Docket No. TO-011472: Olympic Pipe Line Company’s (i) Request for 
Permission to Repy to Staff’s Answer and (ii) Proposed Repy to Staff’s 
Answer 

Dear Ms. Washburn: 

Enclosed for filing are an original and nineteen (19) copies of Olympic Pipe Line 
Company’s (i) Request for Permission to Repy to Staff’s Answer and (ii) Proposed Repy to Staff’s 
Answer. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
Steven C. Marshall  

SCM:scm 
Enclosures 
cc: Mr. C. Robert Wallis 
 Mr. Donald T. Trotter 
 Ms. Lisa Watson 
 Mr. Robin O. Brena 
 Mr. Edward A. Finklea 


